
From: Blandin, Norva
To: "Kelly Brandenburg"; "LArce@cliffberryinc.com"
Cc: Berberena, Robert
Subject: Letter In Compliance - Project Closed Letter _ Cliff Berry Miami Terminal EPA ID FLD058560699
Date: Monday, July 2, 2018 12:18:00 PM

Dear Mrs. Brandenburg:
 
On May 10, 2018, the Department conducted a hazardous waste and used oil
 compliance evaluation inspection (CEI) at your facility. It appears that your facility
 was in compliance at the time of inspection.  Please continue to comply with all state
 and federal regulations.
 
Most information received or sent by the Department is public record and is placed in
 OCULUS, an electronic database. You can view this and other documents for this
 facility at the following link:
 
Cliff Berry Miami Terminal_FLD058560699
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about the inspection or any other
 compliance related issues. Thank you for your cooperation.
 
Best regards,
 

Norva Blandin, MSEM
Environmental Manager
Compliance Assurance Program (CAP)
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District – West Palm Beach
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Norva.Blandin@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 561.681.6728
Main: 561.681.6600
Fax: 561-681-6755
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